
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa 
 
Welcome to our new students: , Jaziah Whittaker-Beckham and Hamish, Lloyd and Sheeandra Tawhai-Ngakuru 
 
Thank you to Tony and Judith for offering their van to transport students to Umawera school. Unfortunately we had                   
to postpone this trip as we did not have enough transport to transport all of our students. 
 
MARAE NOHO- A notice was sent home last Friday with details. Please ensure that your child returns their                  
permission slip as soon as possible so that we know how many will be staying. 
 
Technology classes for Year 7 and 8 - This Thursday 8th March, 15th March 29th March. 
 
Swimming sports Tuesday 13th March 12.45pm 
 
Career Pathways meeting - Wednesday 14th March 5.00pm. Thank you to those parents who have returned the                 
notice indicating attendance for catering purposes. This is much appreciated. There will be a lucky prize draw of $50                   
petrol voucher. 
 
BOT meeting  Wednesday 28th 1.30pm 
 

Sports News: 
Monday 19th March will have the Year 3-4 & 5-6 combined Football Festival (Soccer) in Kaikohe.  We will need help 

with transport and also parent support, if you are able to help please ring the school. 

We have had a couple of inquiries regarding the upcoming Weetbix Tryathlon, this is on the 8th of April in Paihia. 

Uncle Kepa has offered to come into the school to train students so they are ready for the challenging course.  

 I have registered the school and have been given a discount code for students that are interested in participating 

from Matua Joel.  If your child is keen to take part in this awesome event, please let me know and I will register them 

under the school and their tryathlete kit will be sent to the school prior to the day. 

Room 3 News 

Welcome to week 6. In Room 3 this week we are planning our Exploring Space Inquiry. The students are busy                                       

deciding what topic they are wanting to research. I am looking forward to seeing their end product. 

 

Could you please make sure that your child comes to school with headphones for their chromebooks as it gets                                     

awfully loud when we do not use them. Also, if you could give your child/ren a gentle reminder of respecting                                       

their chromebooks as we are noticing missing keys and misuse. Warranties are only valid if the device is entire,                                     

devices with ‘other’ damage may not be fixed under warranty if not intact. 

 

NEWSLETTER  Monday 5th March  2018 



 

Remember Technology again this week. The students are enjoying working on their new topic ‘Taonga Tuku Iho’                                 

with Whaea Ursula. The are in the process of designing their Taonga. I am looking forward to seeing their                                     

finished masterpieces. 

 

Have a good week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenny Colebrook 

Principal 
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